
A PLACE FOR ALL CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

Many thanks to Chris Urbaniak who was on 

hand to capture the progress with these photos. 

MARCH 

We are thankful to God  

that our renovation project is now underway!  

Building Design Committee: Jon Kreple, Bill Haines, Sandy Peterson, Larry Briggance, Chris Olney, Linda 

Knieriemen, Larry Grinwis 


